
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 6th March  2024 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Supporting the Local foodbank  
As we journey through Lent this term, we will 
once again, be supporting the local foodbank. 

They are in desperate need 
of tinned vegetables and 

baked beans. Please send 

into school, this week, any 

tins, packets, toiletries and 

maybe even some Easter 

treats that we can deliver 
to the foodbank next 
Tuesday. Your support is always much appreciated.  

 

 

 

World Book Day 
Children are invited to come into school on Friday 8th March dressed as a ‘word’. Mr Peters 
has sent home a letter with further details explaining the idea. Please don’t go to any 

additional costs for a costume.  

In addition, on this day all children are invited to have a ‘World Book Day’ special lunch. 

Contact the school office if you would like your child to have a school lunch. 
 

 

Story Chair Our giant, solid wood, 
story chair has arrived and been 
fitted in the bespoke story circle. This 

has been made and fitted by My 
Jonsson, we offer a huge thank you 
to him for such a fantastic outdoor 
resource which I am sure the classes 
will all really enjoy using.  

 



 

 

 

As you know Coppull St John’s is 150 years old this year 

and our celebrations will commence from Monday 10th 

June. There is a meeting with staff, PTFA and church 

community on Monday 11th March at 5.30pm here in 

school. we would love for you to come along and share 

any ideas you may have to help us prepare for the 

celebrations. Remember to pop the summer fair- 

Saturday 15th June- into your diaries! 

 

NHS guidance – please find the NHS guidance attached to this newsletter which 

advises when you should keep your child at home when they are poorly. With so 

many different strains of cough and sore throat it is always best to consult the 

guidance and if you are concerned then contact your doctor or ring 111 
 

 Events 

Wed 6th – Thurs 7th March  Anderton Centre Residential for Willow  

Friday 8th March  Oak and Willow visit to Coppull Library  

Wednesday 20th March  Parents Evening  

Monday 25th March  Easter service in church led by Willow 

Wednesday 27th March  Oak and Maple visit Haigh Hall- low ropes activity day  

Thursday 28th March  Rock Kidz workshops throughout the day  

Thursday 28th March  school closes at 2pm – end of Spring Term  

Monday 15th April  School opens for Summer Term  

 

PTFA EVENTS coming up over the next few weeks… 

Date  Event  

Monday 11th March   5.30pm here in school a meeting with PTFA and PCC 

with regards the summer fair- all ideas and families 

would be most welcome 

Friday 15th March  ‘Make the Rules’day  

Wednesday 20th March  non uniform for donations of chocolate  

Thursday 21st March  Easter bingo  

Friday 17th May  ‘Family Colour Run ‘ 

Friday 14th June  ‘Bog Eyed Jog’ and breakfast 

Saturday 15th June  Coppull St Johns school and church Summer Fair  

  

 


